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Preliminary General Fund 2025-2026 Budget

As you are aware, it is that time of the year where we are starting to put together preliminary figures for 2025-
2026.  Section 624 of the Revised School Code requires that we submit our proposed budget no later than May 
1st of each year to the board of each constituent district.  Currently, we are only obligated to provide information 
regarding our General Fund, not Special Education or Career Tech.  


